
CENTRAL HARDIN HIGH SCHOOL

 SCHOOL-BASED DECISION-MAKING COUNCIL

MINUTES

July 9, 2008

A regular meeting of the School-Based Decision-Making Council of Central Hardin High School was called to order by Ron Ortiz on July 9, at 4:05 p.m. in the media center.  Those members present were Ron Ortiz, Mary Calloway, Pam Cox, Tonya Harrington, Brian Messenger, Cherie Mingus, Scott Rouse, Mike Sisk, and Bob Wade.

08.019
Cherie Mingus moved and Pam Cox seconded to approve the minutes of the 


regular
meeting on June 4 and the special meeting on June17, 2008.  Motion 


carried unanimously.


Ron Ortiz reported on the CHHS summer school results.

The regular meeting time for the 2008-2009 Central Hardin School-Based Decision-Making Council will be the third Wednesday of each month at 4:00 p.m. in the media center.

08.020
Ron Ortiz moved and Mike Sisk seconded that Tim Isaacs, serve as Council vice-chair 
and Becky Davis as secretary.  Motion carried unanimously.


Ron Ortiz discussed the School-Based Decision-Making Council notebooks containing by-laws, policies, committee guidelines, and minutes.  By-laws and policies were then reviewed.  The budget was presented and reviewed.



With general consent the Council went into executive session at 4:20 p.m.   

Upon return to open session Ron Ortiz announced that Vivian Russell will be hired as a math teacher; Tommy Blair as a physical education teacher and assistant football coach; and Kyle McGraw as assistant football coach

Next regular meeting.  The next regular meeting is scheduled for August 20, at 4:00 p.m. in the media center.


The meeting adjourned at 4:24 p.m.

_______________________________________
____________________________________

Ron Ortiz





Date Approved
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Recording Secretary

